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NEXT LEVEL WELDING

A partnership between the Tracy Area High School and Wulf Fabrication & Piping LLC has received a 
$15,000 LYFT Career Pathways Innovation award that will provide students with a wider welding skill 
level that is aligned with the needs of local industry demand. 

This project will provide the necessary equipment that is needed to advance the current level of 
welding skills being taught now. Additionally, this project incorporates co-teaching between business 
and education, creates connections for increased social capital for the students, and ultimately 
students are provided hands on learning where they can learn and apply the skills needed in the next 
level of welding. 

For more information contact Elizabeth Johnson at  johnsone@tracy.k12.mn.us




